
ITEM 7 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 52 
COUNCIL MEETING 1980 08 18 

RE: LETTER FROM THE HONOURABLE WILLIAM N. VANDER ZALM 
PARLIAMENT BUILDINGS, VICTORIA, B.C. V8V 1X4 
RESIDENTIAL SERVICES AND SITE PLANNING STANDARDS REPORT 

The Honourable William N. Vander Zalm in his letter which appears on the 
agenda requests Council's comments on a report entitled Residenti.al 
Services and Site Planning Standards. 

The report has not yet been received. When it arrives, staff will submit 
a report on the basis of a review to facilitate Council's deliberations 
on this matter. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT this report be received for information purposes. 

* * * * * * 
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